ON THE FOX

CITY OF KAUKAUNA
CITY-WIDE REVAL

Work will begin on the City-wide revaluation in October 2019 and go through the 2020

year. The City has contracted with Bowmar Appraisers to do this work. Bowmar will present a
letter from the Mayor when coming onto private property explaining what they are doing. They
will also have proper identification of who they are. Refer to the City’s website for more
information regarding Bowmar and the City-wide Revaluation Project at
https://cityofkaukauna.com/departments/assessment/. You may want to save this
information for reference until you have been contacted by Bowmar.
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